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From your APA President

Committees are continuing to work to provide you, as
APA members, with the services that you have come to
expect in the areas of training and education. The
planning is well along for another great annual meeting in
2019. Take time to review the extensive progress the
various committees have already made this year.

This year we are continuing the program of growth
approved by the Board of Directors' planning session last
March (It seems like years ago, after a busy first half of
the year.) On June 28th and 29th, we met in Orlando and
Miami with a core group of ADA professionals interested
in establishing an APA Florida Chapter. All this has been
at no cost to APA. We are planning to delay the training
seminar in Florida until the first week in November, as
requested by the Florida group. That same group met in
August to plan their objectives and strategy for becoming
the first recognized chapter of APA. We have shared

our drafts of the chapter agreement for their input.

Your Board of Directors is in the process of modifying the
bylaws to create chapters. With the advice of counsel, the
Board hopes to have the necessary amendments and a
formal chapter agreement form in place in October.
Enthusiasm for the growth potential of APA is rising. We
see that people in other areas are willing to participate to
create a local organization for accessibility professionals
linked to and with the support of APA as the national
organization.

We will continue to be sensitive to the needs of the RAS
community as Texas transitions to being a chapter of
APA. Just as Florida and Texas share a common interest
in many aspects of ADA, they also have interests specific
to their state that can be addressed at the local "chapter”
level. This will not happen overnight, but it will accelerate
as we learn from the process, just as we have learned
from the testing process.

| know we can count on many of you when we call for
your help. You can be part of the next generation of APA,
making it a truly national organization.

Jack McClellan, 2018 APA President
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inspections? If so, we

have the expertise you

need on our website.

Check Hire A Specialist for a
complete directory by
expertise, name or location.

Save the Date!

APA Annual Conference &
Expo

Round Rock TX - near
Austin

January 30-February 1,
2019

Welcome These
New APA Members!

Click on the member's name to
view his or her profile in our
Member Directory.

Bruce Cripps
Kerrville, TX

Bemmie Eustace
Oviedo, FL

Mark Hulme
Pasadena, CA

Robert Johnson
San Antonio, TX

Caitlin Mcgehee
Portland, OR

Have ADA, FHA, TAS
or other Technical
Questions?

It is easy to ask via the APA
member-only Forum!

*Just log in and access your
member profile.

*Under the Forums heading
select Forum Memberships.
*Choose the forums and
threads that interest you.
*You may opt-in for any or all
discussions.

Sign up for Job Opportunities
and Member News!

*Even if you have previously
joined the Forum, and "opted in
for all discussions", you must
go back to your preferences
and opt in for any new
discussions.

Don't forget that we also have

If you are a current member, this year's APA
Member Logo is available for your use.

See these three great articles on our
APA web home page!

e Architects Inspire Fun and a Good Soak at San
Antonio Theme Park, Splash Park

e Door Openers - and Closers!

e Four Questions Google Maps has for YOU

each by Maggie McCarthy, APA Member

Jim Boyce Memorial Scholarship - Your
Fundraising Efforts

The Jim Boyce Memorial Scholarship 2018 Summer
Donation Campaign is nearing its end, and we will soon
begin gearing up for the JBMS Silent Auction at the 2019
APA Conference. Our goal for the Summer Campaign is
$5,000, and to be honest, donations have not been as we
had hoped. Since June, we have received only one
contribution. In order to keep supporting students
interested in accessibility, WE NEED MORE
CONTRIBUTIONS. Please honor the legacy of Jim Boyce
by making your tax-deductible contribution now by clicking
the donation link on the Scholarship page of the APA
Website or by mailing a check (payable to Jim Boyce
Memorial Scholarship) to Jim Boyce Scholarship
Fund, 9433 Bee Cave Road Building Il, Suite 203.
Austin, Texas 78733.

The JBMS Committee is also gearing up for the silent
auction which will be held at the Annual Conference.
Proceeds from this auction fund are critical in funding the
scholarship. If you have an item to donate, please contact
Minda Weldon at

mindaweldon@gmail.com

Please, check out the Jim Boyce Memorial Scholarship
page on Facebook and feel free to post your personal
stories or photographs of Jim (you know he would want
the stories to make us laugh). If you were a past recipient
of the scholarship, leave a note about how it impacted
your studies.
https://lwww.facebook.com/JBMScommittee/

The Jim Boyce Memorial Scholarship was established by
the Accessibility Professionals Association (APA), to
honor and recognize our friend and colleague Jim Boyce.
Jim was formerly a Plan Review Manager with the Texas
Department of Licensing and Regulation (TDLR) and was
one of the drafters of the Texas Accessibility Standards
(TAS), in 1994. When Jim retired from TDLR, he became
a Registered Accessibility Specialist (RAS) and was
among the Charter Members of APA. The success of
APA is in large part due to Jim's leadership in its earlier



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_ePSEGw70Ki4DtvZL5KrLze_TFCtJSny2d0qHEP-ccKrSIRsYzwhiTeg_fFuO1o9tbJWvpiXcNmjh2A-5aku-zUGwcdO08JDAI-Bu4clgwMowDyLAUGTi1cOX2KWTdrtQEIvJPgJiLpZd-9HsNnQ9gyRCRtC3bfz-5OZKPnzB3La_qatYJRNy7MNmL3GJoSx9xGapFEmmYMhTDb80dqHcV8J8arVFcfngw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_VqzAq1tNt-bYOf0KClZT8uHVNEPHFtCbFt45ghCLaNjtPO0nv31KvbPCCVE3j2XY45v3006qylrdQhf8ajjFlHmvdDgJbDuIdv9aFKenziWFAPU6W9rpYbFWK4LqVnwlknIeczA-EuBk77D8SLsJZ9BB31W3zcpfjVgigR-miDbZr4Ubz1m_UgxM-Hb-bIUMBMqj0fD3FYE1g4dLex3t31aPHD4Z7fUwz80cXNaVmDR&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_VqzAq1tNt-b4HunvxsidA7m17pcU-yUeI9G-cFyn9P_r_k5hRj_iTtrnQ2yl_Piq1q5zLtNGR0Rir8TsSjZgn2AxQQcSVreT2jz2uLH8Ql-XtnECzseabueVEZJoD6cD8BpFR2t9XOo1fgeYt06LWrEvVn0ESgSfgz6xVKNp4_alKuF9VwFB3cNVxsVVEhr9RQBwH7dko67l9hGT-Osfvz4q0YdDVA94_1dbRNraBX9&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_VqzAq1tNt-bgsm51tyZXKoWgAOivXUYe6WYxCDeFXBmKO58G7dDBh4L74p68OuB70TtC0-y--8y46HBhM7Jc2WIASrvYLtQkKiEVQEmfgek_CiAxFYkN35iBC995sCgtv6HavLLipRzwHDgzogFrMQlq66YzZzaMcQenhlikRAJBg5nbYvGVulxdnT6nfQ7h0WcvSzbateqktUgx936bBEDWF-ySwwV8HOAPK8Qubq6&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_VqzAq1tNt-bX6WGYa7oceA0nHYTkngXK7_LWH8XkpAUZqdq1uqUn7ai70m0sbf8AZoYcRhIBjllt3-_b1H1jaf6PngA7-AAYUEicMMwTVNvu7VWHqh6g9A7W0-notTPB0Z1C_LNQEcAasXNwq2UQ9uCytHTv7LGNcJQHGsc2DJ3HyG0muL7ZhDHXPka7gOMoi4lJOTdPZY_z11aq5rvRl3attBxc4QfrBOnoeXRkABg&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_VqzAq1tNt-bj1rJ_Mnl6WgIr1kAuc2QYmG8w6O3UunvTUIuX0mFvvA3AkYoqdOTZ0SEoOzkiilj5aCCY4R0ktPcp4BiKJWIQ2O5hWyhu8y4WB7iVEG4IAf1e85lYubrUyfPDkhbN6YaDrIm69Ah977DGksTq1OfxxTFVLoyhi5UHpsPK5-IE8drKj-kiwfy1KFLz5K_sd_zihL5VETR8fqHpWC_1mMO8iqWspujOwUW&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_SJ00RYqu5fnrtar0jDJbWV5tlVWa12vFTkIchryMahKtxA9EIJPzGBI10ZAGJF-Z-4dIowlKdWT94vwegEmgSPOWHu6Ro-L_ZIh138qUDxYfbRpNwOAF_JUIxLKrQ6JFIXOC8CxgnQLT5wbHQ2ytkO9xxlC52JGDOr7lPcGbskGVreKcBGqyrf_c5-RlhzuHg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_SJ00RYqu5fnrtar0jDJbWV5tlVWa12vFTkIchryMahKtxA9EIJPzGBI10ZAGJF-Z-4dIowlKdWT94vwegEmgSPOWHu6Ro-L_ZIh138qUDxYfbRpNwOAF_JUIxLKrQ6JFIXOC8CxgnQLT5wbHQ2ytkO9xxlC52JGDOr7lPcGbskGVreKcBGqyrf_c5-RlhzuHg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_SJ00RYqu5fnrtar0jDJbWV5tlVWa12vFTkIchryMahKtxA9EIJPzGBI10ZAGJF-Z-4dIowlKdWT94vwegEmgSPOWHu6Ro-L_ZIh138qUDxYfbRpNwOAF_JUIxLKrQ6JFIXOC8CxgnQLT5wbHQ2ytkO9xxlC52JGDOr7lPcGbskGVreKcBGqyrf_c5-RlhzuHg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_VfFkGoQ7UL_VDSwXjMul7a89RJD2uJMh_sPJNM2Z_E3BnjwkG0BcJfuWOMHofeSePbew_8xCwyFp0k-dIoqSrS8LMTncFr8MVrJlE3_hm2fE6N-ShPFSLiBI_mzCLXUHsvRpeXYxocfdjG4gkF3rQ86qvAKzpNeasCfmPfvnJQ38H4BwaKuPEaS0HWVzVtrIm9iODK6smMXgaZWTovqnFg=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_VS_satPCHL4bjwtgVuC8ydk9d_hms60qjpp-LOyrXkphymHgRWWi71zLHB1qOvjF7g7U3U2Zcwa4VZ8X46aSdPLwbyHLHK2wARk-p7mFCJ4Zwn2URMO_3a09W36p0z6JcObcDNZQ2C6&c=&ch=
mailto:geemaggie@gmail.com

| EAQs for members only!

APA Needs You!

It is never too late to help an
APA committee - either as a
committee member or djust
wolunteer for a special one-
time task. Members may
see Committee minutes
here. Contact anyone below
to discuss how you can help!

Communications

- Mark Morley

Education & Events

- Kim Goss and Jim Terry
Jim Boyce Scholarship
-Tanya Allen

Legislative & Legal

- Peter Grojean and Carroll
Pruitt

Membership

- Marcela Abadi Rhoads
Technical Standards

- Kim Hooker

Marketing

-Donald Bloom

Your Scholarship
Program -
A chance to give back

Jim Boyce Memorial
Scholarship was established
by the Accessibility
Professionals Association
(APA), to honor and
recognize our friend and
colleague, Jim Boyce. Click
here for applications,
donations to Silent Auction
and general donations.

Our Website

| @ Like us on Facebook |

| View our profile on Linkedm |

| 30in Qur Mailing List! |

Sign up for membership

today!

years.

Know Someone who Would Make a
Good Exhibitor/Sponsor?

We are at mid-year and your Exhibitor-Sponsor
Committee is busy Planning for the Annual 2019 APA
Conference. The Committee is geared up to secure
participants and would like to solicit a few minutes of
your time. The Exhibit Floor is fun, interesting and
interactive. Do you know of a potential Exhibitor or
Sponsor that you can invite to our next Conference?

As you work through your day, there are countless
products and services that you come across that are
intriguing, innovative and solution-impacting. Share your
experience with our membership by asking the
point-of-contact if they would consider being an Exhibitor
or Sponsor at our 2019 Annual Conference.
Collaboration, Networking and Information-Sharing are
some of the great benefits of our organization. We

had 160 attendees last year, 2018 Annual Conference.
Can you imagine how impacting and fun it would be

if even half of our attendees invited just one Exhibitor or
Sponsor for the 2019 Annual Conference?

It's an easy challenge. When you find that one interested
individual, just send me their contact information

and the Committee will take it from there. We will email
them information about opportunities for being

an Exhibitor or Sponsor. Your assistance will undoubtedly
make the 2019 Annual Conference a rewarding
experience. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to
contact Nina or me.

Paul Glenn, Exhibitor-Sponsor Committee Chair

Looking to increase business?
Update your Profile!

Member Referral Requests are Increasing!

"l am receiving 4-6 inquiries a week asking how to find a
RAS and or a Consultant on Accessibility" noted Shirley
Knox, Executive Director of APA. "l send everyone to our
website's member directory to do a search by City or by
Skill" So, it's time to update your profile, ADD a picture,
and market yourself! "

NOTE: Interested parties looking to hire a Specialist,
will NOT be able to find you unless you have
updated all your “interests".

Process to update your Profile:

* Login

* Click on your name in the top right corner
* Click on Profile

* Click on Interest Tab
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If you have any articles for our
next Newsletter please
submit your articles to

ninapaquette@amail.com

APA
Board of Directors

Meet this year's Board of
Directors. Members may see
all Board minutes here.

Jack McClellan: President
Sharon Woodmore:
President-Elect

Tom Ellis: Secretary

Clark Teel: Treasurer
Stacey Brewer: Board
Member

Robin Roberts: Board
Member

Paul Glenn: Board Member
Carroll Pruitt: Past President

Vision Statement

A national Association of
professionals with knowledge
and expertise in pursuit of
compliance with accessibility
regulations related to the built
and physical environment.

Link to APA Mission

Link to past APA annual

reports

* The APA New sletter is provided to
share general accessibility
information and other resources that
may be of interest to our members
and constituents. While the APA

New sletter is published by the
Accessibility Professionals
Association, it is not intended to draw
legal conclusions nor does it
substitute for the advice of an
attorney. The APA New sletter does
not speak for and does not represent
the U.S. Department of Justice
interpretation of the Americans w ith
Disabilities Act (ADA) nor the Texas
Department of Licensing and
Regulations (TDLR) interpretation of
the 2012 Texas Accessibility
Standards (TAS).

Additionally, w e provide space for
advertisers but w e do not claim any
know ledge of or approval of
advertisers products or services.

* Check all items that apply to your services

* Hit the save button

* Do a few sample searches under the Membership
Directory tab and see if your Profile comes up as you
would expect it to.

Still unsure of what to do? Watch this helpful video.

APA Needs Your Voice -Join a
Committee!

See a list of chairs to contact on the left side of this
newsletter.

APA Marketing Task Force:

We are looking for feedback from those national
members who live and work outside of Texas in order to
expand our reach and provide members with more
opportunities.

APA Communication Committee:

The Communications Committee is responsible for the
quarterly APA newsletter and the oversight of all APA
communication tools. Acting as gatekeeper, we support
APA committees with communications and use volunteer
proofers to review all internal and external written material
published or sent out on behalf of the Association.

APA Membership Committee:

The Membership Committee is responsible for the plans
and actions used to COMMUNICATE with and RETAIN
current Members, WELCOME new members, RE-
CONNECT with dropped members and RECRUIT
potential new members. Additionally we want to
PROMOTE MEMBERS and the APA to the building and
accessibility industry.

APA Technical Standards Commiittee:

The Technical Standards Committee provides a technical
resource library (FAQs) and a FORUM for members to
get technical clarification on ADA and other standards.
We give input on regulations affecting the industry by
drafting position papers for the APA BOD to review, when
needed. We provide a Technical session (Tech Talks) at
the Annual Conference and plan to provide webinars for
members.

APA Exhibitor/Sponsor Committee:

The Exhibitors/Sponsors Committee is formed to bring in

exhibitors that can provide our Conference Attendees with
exposure to new products, tools and concepts, as well as
bring revenue to APA via exhibitor and sponsor fees.

APA Education and Events Committee:

The Education and Events Committee is responsible for
continuing education programs throughout the year in
addition to programs at the annual conference as well as
regional training.
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_VPLxjN1zOuFq70cqltnQcmB4pJT6vS-aLxY3AFaEhiIoAF5a8mDA1A7qqi_7I3iPfRMtFqtUGYofIKLW9EXhnVF081NyZ9xg_dRZrQAXBVsECEM-Q4fIdnCGZo53id-sKc2KPxQxOQEGqNIzKqYiPUIq6pprDVGnVeqtHVrnUGQ949QdSMGQ65FZ_BLFi4qNJ8Ld6PyES6hKb7AQ1EWRTo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szihjkSyhapaqP6fvw_jXaBEVJXcAY5hOizVfnnr74o3u1OhNSj2_WWVDkvqQzWBqNZ1aUjkQOBcIJ2O16N-0s_IVVO9pWAGA1dylo2T4cVMBhyMYAwAwDj2DAFYMo1bWKUZJRq_aOumoAxRhvDsy_69OEECKSqUQ39nXCASWx0IRAjxe-02iRj5pb8yBgG8FnnQXqG9-jdcoMjbRfJd5cDEPoLixxvX2nDgN3h95kLWiRuK-RcBz7l1y3jShwaBHhpZNX0k9mw=&c=&ch=

APA Legislative & Legal Committee:
The Legislative and Legal Committee keeps a watch on
legislative activity and takes action when needed.

APA Jim Boyce Memorial Scholarship Committee:
Since 2010, APA has awarded select design students
The Jim Boyce Memorial Scholarship for their dedication
and interest in promoting accessibility in their future
careers. The committee revises and mails out application
materials, awards scholarship(s) and raises funds each
year.

APA is an Approved* Provider for
AlA, ICC and TDLR!
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*APA is a TDLR Provider (#1521), AIA/CES Provider (#G583), ICC
Preferred Provider (#1321) and provides selected courses which
apply toward ACTCP certification, APA also awards an APA-ADA
Specialist Designation, APA Assembly Designation and
Accessibility Standards completion certificate, when all criteria

are met

APA Newsletter now accepting
advertisers!

If you know a vendor who might be interested in
advertising in this newsletter or on our APA website -
have them contact ninapaguette@gmail.com. This ad is
just $50 per issue.

Proofers Wanted!

The Communications Committee is always seeking
proofreaders for the APA newsletter and other APA
communications. If you are knowledgeable, talented, and
interested in grammar, spelling, sentence structure, etc.,
please contact Nina Paquette .

We Welcome Members to Submit
Articles

Include articles on topics of interest to your readers,
relevant news and events. If you find an interesting article
on the Web, you can easily ask the author's permission to
summarize the article and link to it from your newsletter.
Inserting a link in your article lets you track which topics
attract the most interest.
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